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God our Redeemer, through Jesus Christ you have assured 

your children of eternal life and in Baptism have made us one in 

him. Deliver us from the death of sin and raise us to new life in 

Christ; for He is alive and reigns with you, in the unity of the 

Holy Spirit one God , now and forever.   Amen. 

 

Sunday 11 January 2015 

10.45 Morning Service led by Dr Martin Evans 

6.00 pm Reflective Service led by Rev. Sue Edwards 

 
                         Coffee and tea will be served  

                  in the Grisedale room  after the service   

                                       All are welcome. 

                         

           Flowers this week: In Memory of Florence Scott 
      If you wish to take flowers to someone, please make it known after the service. 
 

http://www.keswickmethodistchurch.org.uk/


 

To all our visitors 

                   Welcome to our church today. 

We hope you enjoy worshipping with us. 

Please sign our visitors' book and pin your pin on the map which 

is at the back of the Grisedale Room - and we would welcome 

any suggestions you might wish to make that would help us 

improve our hospitality. 

              Children are welcome in our services. A box of toys 

and activities is available. Please ask a steward. 

 
Loop System: If you wear a hearing aid, please adjust it 

accordingly.  

Hymn Books with Tunes are available. Please ask a Welcome 

Steward.  

 

 
Large Print Hymn Books are also available from the Welcome 

Stewards 

 

Intercessions Book The intercessions book is kept in the 

Grisedale Room and will be brought up during the service each 

week. Please write in any individuals, groups or situations that 

you would like us to pray for during the Sunday service. Please 

check that anyone you enter is happy to be included. 

 

Notice Sheet 
Please send or ring notices for next week through to David Low 

on 017687 74573 or by e-mail to davidmlow@hotmail.co.uk 

  by Thursday evening 

 

                         

 



       This Coming Week 

 

Thursday 15 January 

9.30 -10.00am Prayer Group in the Church 

10.15 to 11.30 am “Jubi-latté” Drop in for coffee 

 

Sunday 18 January 

10.45pm  Morning Service led by Mr Roy Ellis 

                         

         Flowers next week: Mary Helps 

                                         *** *** 
   

 

 

Church Duties Rota 
The new rota, covering January & February is now available. It 

is in the magazine. If you don't receive a copy by email, please 

collect yours from the Grisedale Room. Thank you all for 

everything you do, to keep our church running smoothly.  

Sheila 

 

 

Rev Eric Baker 
Eric’s funeral will be held at our church at 10.45am next Friday 

16th January followed by a committal at Dalston crematorium at 

12.20pm. Refreshments will be served at church after the 

service. Eric has requested that donations in lieu of flowers may 

be made to Cancer Research UK.                        Roy Ellis 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Taking part in the worship 
We have a list of people willing to read the Bible readings in our 

services. If you feel you could join that list please tell one of the 

church stewards. We usually let you have the reading a day or 

two in advance so that you can read it through before Sunday. 

We would also like to occasionally have members of the 

congregation leading the prayers of intercession. We can offer 

training to anyone who is not sure whether they could do it. If 

you feel that God is calling you take part in our worship in this 

way, please have a word with one of the church stewards          

Roy Ellis 

 

Monday Night Ladies Group. 

Members are reminded that unusually we shall be meeting on 

the afternoon, not the evening, of Monday January 19th at 2pm 

at the home of Joan Rutherford, 22 Springs Road. 

Our speaker will be Mary Elliott telling us about Our Theatre, 

Past, Present and Future. I hope you can all make it and new 

members would be most welcome.  

Transport will of course be arranged for those who need it. 

 Joan Boothroyd (75142) 

 
 

 
 


